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Spare Parts Imaginative Play 

I hope you're all enjoying the sunshine this week—it seems summer is well and truly upon us! It’s been another 

busy and vibrant week at Meldreth, but the highlights are still to come, beginning with today’s Sports Day. It's 

always inspiring to see how our pupils grow through these opportunities.  

Please take a moment to check our calendar for upcoming events, there is a lot happening! In addition, if 

there’s anything you’d like to see at Meldreth, we’re always open to new ideas. Finally, do take a moment to 

check out the advert for the village Church Summer Fair on Saturday. It’s always a fantastic community event, 

and we can’t wait to see you all there. Wishing you a lovely week ahead. 

With more hot weather expected next week again, please remember:  

• Pupils are encouraged to wear wide-brimmed (or legionnaire style) hats when outside. Pupils can refill 

their water bottles in school when needed.  

• If you have not applied waterproof sun cream and your child is swimming, please make sure that they 

have practiced putting sun cream on at home as we are not able, unfortunately, to help pupils with this. 

• We offer pupils shade breaks when outside and our grounds have plenty of shady trees to relax under.  

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 

Talk to your child and think about it…. 

What would you do if this happened to you? - You need to create a username for a new gaming website 

that you’ve joined. It says a name can be a nickname or a made-up name but you want to use your real name. 

What should you do?  

a. Never use your real name on these websites   

b. Ask your parents if you can join  

c. Use a nick name  

d. Use a made-up name 

 

30 hours childcare for eligible working 

families in England 

 

Are you a working family and earn over £183 per week? 

From September 2025, eligible working families can now apply 

for 30 hours of childcare from Meldreth Preschool from the 

term after their child turns 2, until they start school.   

 

Is your family living on a low income or claiming income 

based benefits?  

If so, you may be entitled to claim free childcare up to a 

maximum of 15 hours during term time. APPLY NOW whilst 

places are available. Contact Janet on 01763 260432. 

 

Want to wait to give your child a smartphone but don’t want them to 

be the odd one out?  

You’re not alone! There’s a growing movement of parents across Britain who are choosing to wait to give their 

children smartphones, and it’s simple to get involved. The Parent Pact is a way to join together with other 

families in your school to agree to delay getting your child a smartphone until at least 14 (when they’re a bit 

older and more able to deal with everything the online world brings). 

It’s all about strength in numbers – if your child knows that other kids in their class won’t be getting a 

smartphone for a few years either, the peer pressure dissolves. Over 100,000 families have signed already, and 

it’s growing fast. 

It takes 30 seconds to sign the Parent Pact – and you can see how many others in your child’s class, school and 

county have signed on the live leader boards. 

If you missed our recent local presentation (or want to revisit it); 🎥 Watch the full recording. 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/30-hours-childcare-support/working-families/eligibility
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/15-and-30-hours-childcare-support/additional-support
https://www.smartphonefreechildhood.org/parent-pact-results?region=cambridgeshire&schoolName=meldrethprimaryschoolmeldreth
https://smartphonefreechildhood.us21.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5378b40846e0948620c8eb668&id=cd962f917b&e=2f8054260e


Join the FREE Summer Reading Challenge at Your Local Library! 

Available in libraries or online: summerreadingchallenge.org.uk. Starts 5th July! Don’t miss out – head to your 

local library and sign up this summer! It’s a great way to boost confidence and make reading fun!  

 

 

 DISCO - Friday 4th July - We are also very pleased to be able to confirm the date of our 

next disco.  Come and join us KS1 from 4.30 - 5.30pm & KS2 from 5.45 - 7pm. Tickets 

available to buy on MCAS soon, £3 a ticket.  

 

CHECK NOW…. is your child eligible for Additional School Funding? - speedy checking tool

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

file:///L:/Shared%20drives/Office%20Share/NEWSLETTERS/2025/summerreadingchallenge.org.uk
https://cambridgeshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_Education_Welfare_Benefits
https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 



 


